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Wednesday, 5 December 1951

of Communications undertook to have prepared an

adequate summary of the recent Commo project calling for a large increase in

FY 1952 budget.

Discussed with Ted Babbitt of Civil Defense the question of what

type of intelligence would be furnished to CD in the event of the emergency
plan coming into operation. This is a matter which can be followed through
by Mr. Reber.

Discussed with Mr. Earman possible revisions of the Log and action
paper summaries, etc.

Informed Kingman Douglass of a call I had received from
whom I had referred to Mr. Douglass. Douglass was familiar with the matter
and undertook to carry through.

Advised Col. Drum of OPQ3§of the procedure to be followed in
preparing a request for the purchase of certain devices which had not been
provided for in this year's OPC budget. Both SO and SI are interested in
this project.

Discussed with Mr. Davidson the discrepancy in estimates as to

Russian aircraft production and arranged to chat with hr. Kent about this
tomorrow.

Mr. Hunt reported on certain contacts which 00 had made with
General Willoughby, all of which he planned to pass on to Mr. 'ulles.
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